
Peek at the Week 
Year 2— 3rd November 2023 

Our Learning 

This week,  the children have been busy 

learning about different animals: ele-

phants, giraffes and lions. They have been 

gathering information that they can use 

to create their own fact file. If you have 

time at home, it would be lovely if you 

can look at different fact files and talk to 

your children about the main features: 

pictures, headings, subheadings, intro-

duction and captions. In Maths, the chil-

dren have been becoming familiar with a 

number square, they are able to find 10 

more, 20 more, 6 more using the number 

square.  

Next week,  in English, we will be moving 

on to the children writing their own fact 

file about their chosen animal.  In Maths, 

we are going to be adding two digit num-

bers using a number line. If you would like 

to know how to help your child with this 

at home, please speak to their class teach-

er. In  Geography, the children are looking 

at a town in Kenya and comparing it with 

Burnham.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
Please remember to complete Maths 

homework and read daily. 

Children should complete one piece of 

homework each week from 

their Autumn 2 Homework 

Menu. 

Please wear PE kits  on a Wednesday.  

 

 

 

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Child of the week 

2Hawking:  Curran  

2Franklin:  Saina  

2Newton: Bonnie  


